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Yours faithfully 

Suresh Kumar K 
Junior Superintendent 

Dated. 28-01-2017
From

The State Police Chief,
Kerala 

To
All Unit Heads 

Sir,

Sub : One day National Seminar on 'Victims and the Criminal Justice System',
being organized by Haryana Police at Police Officers Institute, Moginand,
Panchkula on 4th February, 2017- Nominations called for -reg.

Ref : Letter No.438-72/CRE-1/SCB dated 16.01.2017

    Please find enclosed the letter received from  DGP, Haryana  regarding one day
National Seminar on 'Victims and the Criminal Justice System' being organized by
Haryana Police in collaboration with the Institute of Correctional Administration, Sector-
26, Chandigarh on 4th February, 2017 at Police Officers Institute, Moginand,
Panchkula. IPS officer of the rank of SP & Above are eligible.Offices are requested to
send nominations on or before 30th January ,2017 in the below performa.Nominations
received after the date will not be considered.

Name of
officer Rank Post Contact

Details
Details of training/seminar attended
during the last one year
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For State Police Chief
Copy To : DGP, SCRB. You are requested to upload the above details in the Kerala

Police official website.
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